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15th April, 2025 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Grade XII, the last year of school is an extremely important year for 
students......for some it is a special year, for some a stressful year and for 
some a very hectic and busy year. 
However, it is upto us as mentors to help our students go through the 
rigours of this year as smoothly as possible. The Principal met the 
students on 9th April, 2025 for a session to help achieve this, explaining 
to the students that the key this year would be to strike a balance- 
between preparing for board exams and for various entrance tests. 
She further encouraged students to believe in themselves, stay 
confident and focussed because each one of them has the potential to 
achieve their targets. 
A small setback in class XI, if they had to write a supplementary exam, 
should be taken as a learning experience of the need to work 
harder.....and of course the teachers and the school are always there to 
help out. 
The Principal once again emphasized that this year will finally shape 
their future and it is time to give it their best. 
 

Finally, the students were asked to share any concerns or issues that 
they had. 
These were noted by the Principal, to be resolved in the best possible 
way... 
Wishing all the students All The Best! 
 
Regards  
IIS, Jpr 
 


